
February s. 1969 

Dr. Paul Bedoukian 
40 Ashley Road 
Hastings on Hudson, N.Y. )7Dh 

Dear Or. Bedoukian: 

We wish to acknowledge with gratitude the love l y 
etched plates you were kind enough to present to Hi 
Holiness and to myself. We will treasure it, as w 
are sure the Catholicos will. 

We will see to it that His Holiness is informed 
of your 1ft , which dfll be sent to him at the firs t 
opportunity. 

We appreciate the generosity of spirit which 
prompted th e ift. 

Prayerfully, 

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN 
Primate 
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